
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   OFFICE OF COMMUNICATIONS 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 10, 2020                CONTACT: SHEILA JERUSALEM 
WWW.NIJ.GOV 202-598-0793

******PUBLICATION ADVISORY****** 

NIJ JOURNAL RECOGNIZES GOLDEN ANNIVERSARY OF AGENCY’S 
ACCOMPLISHMENTS  

WASHINGTON – The Office of Justice Programs’ National Institute of Justice has 
released the latest edition of the NIJ Journal, a publication that presents research-based 
information that can help inform policy decisions and improve understanding of the criminal 
justice system. This edition recognizes NIJ’s 50th anniversary and reflects on NIJ’s contributions 
to the evolution and progress of criminal justice issues over the past half-century. 

TITLE:        NIJ Journal # 281 

      AUTHORS:        National Institute of Justice 

         WHERE:         https://www.nij.gov/journals/281/pages/welcome.aspx 

The Office of Justice Programs, directed by Principal Deputy Assistant Attorney General 
Katharine T. Sullivan, provides federal leadership, grants, training and technical assistance, and 
other resources to improve the nation’s capacity to prevent and reduce crime, assist victims and 
enhance the rule of law by strengthening the criminal and juvenile justice systems. More 
information about OJP and its components can be found at www.ojp.gov. 
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